
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 November 2006 

10. MOA RESERVE LANDSCAPE CONCEPT PLAN 
 
 The Board considered this report which sought approval of the landscape concept plan for the 

development of MOA Reserve following consultation with the local community. 
 
 The Board resolved to approve: 
 
 1. The landscape concept plan for the development of MOA Reserve (as shown in Attachment 1 of 

the report), to proceed to final design, tender and construction. 
 
 2. Provision of a cut down in the kerb at the Melrose Street entrance to MOA Reserve. 
 
  A separate report will be provided to the Board seeking its formal approval to no stopping 

restrictions at the Melrose Street, Ely Street and Moa Place entrances to the reserve. 
 


